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Chad Shippee named Director of Music Education

At its meeting on Tuesday, November 24, the Board
of Education named Chad Shippee as the district’s
K-12 director of music education. [Shippee is joining
Niskayuna Central School District from the Bolton
Landing CSD in Warren County, where he was the
instrumental music director and led three bands
from grades 4-12.]

The selection process included interviews with three
committees comprised of Niskayuna music teachers,
parents, students, principals, K-12 academic
directors, central office administrators, and Board of
Education members.

The process also included a performance component
and a final interview with Superintendent Cosimo
Tangorra, Jr. The district advertised for the position
extensively across the state, including through
newspapers and online job posting of educational
organizations such as the New York State School
Music Association.

“Chad brings to our district a strong background in
music instruction and a high degree of enthusiasm
for working with our students and teachers,” Dr.
Tangorra said. “He appreciates the exceptional Music
Department we have, and promises to provide the
collaborative leadership necessary to shape the
future of such an accomplished program. I'm pleased
to welcome him to Niskayuna.”

Shippee has been the instrumental music director
in Bolton Landing since 2011. Prior to that, he was
an instrumental and general music teacher in Fort
Ann in Washington County, also directing bands from
grades 4-12 and teaching general music and small
group lessons.

“I'm very excited to be joining the Niskayuna
team,” Shippee said. “This position is surely the
pinnacle of my professional aspirations. I have
always admired the quality of the music program
at Niskayuna and I look forward to working with
the fantastic music staff to take it to next level for
our students.”

Shippee has a bachelor’'s degree from the
Crane School of Music, a masters in curriculum
development and instructional technology from
the University at Albany, and anticipates receiving
his certificate of advanced study in educational
leadership this coming May.

He [served as] president of the Washington County
Area Music Teachers Association, has led several
all-county ensembles, and has been a presenter
at New York State School Music Association
(NYSSMA) conferences.

Article and photo from “Niskayuna Your Schools”
Dec. 2015
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From The Interim Director...

Greetings!

It has been my pleasure to serve as the interim
K - 12 Director of Music for the Niskayuna school
district for the past four months. I have learned a
great deal about the department and the amazing
things that are happening here.

The talent and dedication of our students
and teachers is awe-inspiring. My visits with
classrooms, rehearsals, and lessons have
convinced me that the Niskayuna music
department is of the highest educational quality,
and the accomplishments of all are apparent
in both school day and concert settings. I have
particularly enjoyed attending performances,
not as a parent, as I did many years ago when my
daughters were in the program, but as a “behind
the scenes” part of this exceptional department.
(Some of you may have seen my debut as an up-
and-coming rain stick player!)

[ would like to recognize the music staff for their
patience, trust, and support as [ navigated this
new adventure. In particular, I wish to thank
Mr. Eric Hughes for his leadership within the
department and his advice and support while in
the role of Teacher Leader during this transition.
Also, a special thank you to Mrs. Tracy Koste, the
music department secretary for her endless hard
work, knowledge, and professionalism over the
past four months, as she kept the program afloat
and moving forward.

After an extensive search by the district, I am
pleased to welcome Mr. Chad Shippee as the new
Director of Music commencing January 4, 2016.
Mr. Shippee comes to us from Bolton Landing,
where he served as the instrumental music
director.

He has been a guest conductor and clinician
across the state, and brings with him the
enthusiasm and energy to lead the department
to continued excellence in the future.

Please make him feel welcome and support his
efforts, as I know you will.

Thank you for the opportunity to step in dur-
ing the search for a music director. I wish you a
warm and joyous holiday season and a peaceful
new year.
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Scott Walroth
Interim Director of Music, K-12

From The Director...

Greetings and Happy New Year!

Let me begin by saying that I am overjoyed to
be joining the stellar music program here at Ni-
skayuna. Having attended several concerts be-
fore my appointment, I have seen the incredible
dedication and pride the students take in being
members of the bands, orchestras and choirs!
The quality of performance is truly impressive. |
cannot wait to begin working with the students
and teachers to bring the music department to the
next level.

In the coming months, my first priority is to get
to know you all better. Those of you whom I have
already met have been incredibly warm and wel-
coming. l already feel rightathome. Ilook forward
to meeting more of you and getting acquainted
with students, teachers, parents, and community
members. My plan for the first few weeks is to
“hit the ground listening” to learn what makes the
music program at Niskayuna so great and also to
hear your ideas on how we can continue to grow
the program.
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From The Director... (cont.)

My educational philosophy is that the students’
best interest always comes first. Anything we
do as a music program and a community that
supports music in our schools should always be
in the bestinterest of the students. As a student,
[ was inspired by a truly amazing music teacher
in the 5th grade that put me on the path to mu-
sic education and that inspiration was fostered
by an equally amazing music teacher through
middle and high school. Yes, my fate as a music
educator was decided in the 5th grade! [ want
to see that same kind of inspiration realized
by many students at Niskayuna. That is what
drives me to work my hardest every day for our
students. I know this is a sentiment I share with
our inspiring Niskayuna music teachers.

[ commend the Friends of Music (FOM) organi-
zation for their impressive dedication to music
in our schools. If you are not already a mem-
ber of FOM, I encourage you to consider joining.
The organization’s support of the music pro-
gram is like none other [ have seen. That parent
and community support is vital to providing a
world class music education. Thank you!

The music program is clearly a strong and suc-
cessful one. I believe that programs are either
improving, or declining. There is no such thing
as status quo. Together, I know that we can
continue to grow our beloved music program
to create a world class music education for all
students. Again, I look forward to meeting and
getting acquainted with the fine music staff, stu-
dents, and community. Thank you all for your
continued support of music in our schools.

[ hope you all have a warm and happy start to
the new year!

Musically Yours,
Chad Shippee

K-12 Director of Music Education

NYSSMA All-State Conference

Congratulations to the students (pictured be-
low) who were invited to represent Niskayuna
in the All-State Music Conference. Thousands
of students auditioned for this honor last spring
at solo and ensemble festivals throughout New
York State. This year's conference was held De-
cember 3-6 in Rochester.

(L-R):Noah Wilkerson (alt.) Jonathan Burstyn
(alt.) James Stagnitti, Michael Zhou, Andrew
Fraterrigo, Mackenzie Litz (alt.)

K Area All-State Music Festivalx

Congratulations to the Niskayuna high school
students who were selected to attend the Area
All-State Music Festival held at Saratoga Springs
HS on November 20 - 21.

Olivia Canavan Band
Johanna Friedman Band
Zion Kang Band
Andrew Fraterrigo Chorus
Olivia Kim Chorus
Zoe Lynds Chorus
Jessica Seitz Chorus
Joseph Weaver Chorus
Elias Assimakopoulos Jazz
Quinton Cain Jazz
Kalyana Duggal Orchestra
Kartik Nath Orchestra
Michael Zhou Orchestra

K Jack Newton Orch. Winds
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FOM Pie Fundraiser

The Friends Of Music pie fundraiser was a great
success this year! We sold and distributed 485
scrumptious Smith's Orchard Bakeshop pies to
over 170 people, making it our most successful
pie fundraiser yet! Thank you to Dave & Tam-
my Apkarian, Ellen Daviero, Kyle Fletcher,
Kristin Kennedy, Eileen & Janette King, Flor-
ence & Mae Lynds, and Sue Learner for all
their hard work in making our day so success-
ful. A special thanks to Dave Schmitz from Price
Chopper for the use of a freezer truck to keep
all those delicious pies frozen. Thank you to all
who purchased pies!

photo from L. Fletcher

Lori Fletcher, FOM Volunteers at Smith’s Orchard Bake Shop
FOM Pie Fundraising Chair

ol Notes To Parents---We Need Your Help 1

There is nothing to compare to the live concert experience, for both the performer and audience alike. Performers work
hard to present an enjoyable musical experience for everyone. To do this, they must focus on many details, some expect-
ed and some not. A performer’s intense concentration can be interrupted by little things which may seem insignificant
at first glance. The following suggestions can help show added respect to performers and other audience members. Let’s
help our student musicians do their very best and model the most respectful concert etiquette.

Talking
Talking is distracting to both performers and fellow audience members. Even whispering can be heard during a musical

performance.

Electronic Devices
ALL electronic devices -- cell phones, computers, iPods, etc. -- should be turned off and put away during performances.
Not only can they be disruptive, but the glow from screens can be very distracting.

Remain For The Entire Concert

Ensembles that perform last on a concert program deserve just as much support and attention as those who perform
first. The ensemble order is carefully determined based on logistics and balance. While emergencies or unavoidable con-
flicts may arise, it is very discouraging to witness the number of concert attendees who leave immediately following a
specific portion of the program. Your support of all students is profoundly appreciated. Let’s show our children the very
best we can in the simple but meaningful gesture of sustained attendance.

By joining together, each student musician in the spotlight, along with the audience at large, will have a more pleasurable
concert experience. Thank you for your continued support.

El &
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Choral Corner

Happy 2016 and welcome back to what is going to be an exciting latter half of the school year, filled with
great music and performance opportunities for our students!!!

Congratulations to the following students who will sing in the Suburban Council Mixed Chorus on Janu-
ary 15 and 16: Noah Best, David Buhrmaster, Lauren Gabriele, Catie LeCours, Zoe Lynds, Mariah
Mizbani, Delia Ofori, and Santino Sementilli

Congratulations to the following students who will sing in the Schenectady All-County Jazz Choir on Janu-
ary 29 and 30: David Buhrmaster, Lauren Gabriele, Zoe Lynds, Santino Sementilli, Jack Sczeman-
sco, and Paul Tan.

Outside Performances:

® Studio Singers and Bel Canto Voices recently performed at both middle schools, Van Antwerp on No-
vember 24 and Iroquois on December 11. We thank both schools for so kindly receiving the singers and
for their great enthusiasm as audience members.

photo by L. Fletcher
photo by L. Fletcher

i - e
Bel Canto Voices perform at Van Antwerp Studio Singers perform at Iroquois

® High School Choral students joined together in song at Niskayuna Town Hall’s 3rd Annual Tree Lighting
Ceremony on December 6. After a performance in the gazebo, the group enjoyed cookies and hot choco-
late.

® Choir performed at Glen Eddy for a receptive and appreciative group of residents on December 14. In
addition to our traditional group performances, there were two songs performed by individuals. Paul
Tan offered a beautiful solo performance of Franz Schubert’s Ave Maria, and Michael Commerford sang
hit pop number “Walkin’ in Memphis.” Afterwards, the performers mixed with the concert attendees and
enjoyed refreshments.

® Ladies First sang at the Niskayuna Community Center on December 15. After their concert, the ladies
offered gifts to the attendees during a holiday sing-a-long.
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Choral Corner (cont.)

® Studio Singers and Bel Canto Voices, along with student instrumentalists, raised nearly $1500 during
their Caroling for CA$H fundraiser on December 14. Student quartets strolled through Old Niskayuna
in Victorian costumes singing carols and collecting funds for Friends of Music. The day culminated with
a group performance at Union Café on Upper Union Street. Many thanks to the parents who helped
transport and chaperone students, to Union Café for providing a concert venue (along with cookies
and hot cocoa!), and to FOM for providing lunch for the student volunteers.

® Members of Concert Chorale volunteered their time to sing carols at the Niskayuna Co-op on December
18.

See you on March 9 at the amazing historic Proctors Theatre in March for the district wide Choral Festival!!!

Thank you for the privilege of working with your children!!!
C.n. ﬂW Catadass’

X

Congratulations NHS Jazz Ensemble

The Niskayuna Jazz Ensemble was selected to
play at the 2015 NYS School Boards Association
Conference. The group played an hour set during
the opening conference reception (see pictures
on right), prior to Soledad O'Brien's keynote
speech. Their performance was well received by
NYS school board members in attendance. After-
wards, the group enjoyed a trip to the Museum of
Modern Art, which included seeing a one of a kind
Picasso sculpture exhibit. The group was grateful
to Friends of Music for subsidizing their lunches
and museum visit!

-Mr. Fisk

N

“You can survive without the arts, but it
might not be worth it’.

Ralph Waldo Emerson

photos from NYSSBA via P. Lanotte
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Iroquois has been busy this fall with both general music classes and choir! Eighth graders just completed
their "Noteflight" technology music writing projects. It is always amazing to see the creativity and musi-
cianship of our students. There were several outstanding compositions, including an amazing arrange-
ment of "Over the Rainbow" by our own Jennifer Lin. Kudos on their projects!

The 6 and 7/8 grade choirs just finished their first con-
cert season. Both are working hard in preparation of
the upcoming Choral Festival in March and are excited
to perform at Proctors. On May 11, the group will head
- down to NYC to visit Radio City Music Hall and to see
the production of Wicked. The choir will then be per-
forming some of the Wicked songs in their May concert!

Former Iroquois student and choir member, Richard
Gatta, has landed his first Broadway role! He is opening
in March alongside Steve Martin in Bright Star. Con-
Iroquois 6th grade choir gratulations and best wishes to him!

-Mrs. Steeley

EremenTARY ScHOOL NOTES

Rosendale Elementary resounded with singing as the entire school honored Veterans Day with a PTO
sponsored K-5 music assembly. A special visitor, the RPI Cadets Color Guard, presented the flag ceremo-
nially for the students, as Mrs. Johnston sang the National Anthem. The entire student body then sang
the songs, “America”, “This Land is Your Land”, and “You're A Grand Old Flag.” The fourth and fifth grade
chorus tied it all together with the harmonies of a partner song, “Sing A Song of Peace/This Is My Coun-
try” We thank the Rosendale PTO for their support of the music program. We are also grateful to them
for giving the students an opportunity to honor their flag and to thank our servicemen and women with
letters, gifts, and songs.

One great thing about music education is it enhances the educational experience, as it connects with other
subjects. In fact, this is one of the National Standards for music education. At Birchwood, the music
program has been making a number of curricular connections at every grade level. First grade students
learned and beautifully presented Thanksgiving songs at their classroom feast. Our second graders' Gin-
gerbread Communities Unit have been supported by gingerbread story songs. Fifth graders, who studied
Latin America, used Latin instruments and Mexican folk songs to enrich their learning. First graders
are now learning the science of sound in music in alignment with the new Science Standards. What bet-
ter place to experiment than in the well-equipped music room. Also, the fourth graders are dancing to,
drumming, and singing Native American songs to coordinate with their Iroquois unit. These are just a few
examples of the level of commitment and collegiality enjoyed here at Birchwood as we strive for the best
in all our subjects and the arts.

-Mrs. Johnston



ANNOUNCEMENT

2015-16 Friends of Music
Board & Committees

President

Mindy Whisenhunt

Vice President

Barbara Burgess
Secretary

Sue Wheeler

Treasurer

Laura Heffernan

Scott Walroth, Interim
Membership

Jodi Rossman
Fundraising

Billie Cano/Sponsorships
Lori Fletcher/Pie Sale
Scholarship

Sue Learner/Senior
Mary Staudinger/Summer Study

Karla Duggal/Newsletter

Priti Irani/Buzzable

Beth Koessler/Website

Nicki Foley

Elias Assimakopoulos, Student
Kyle Fletcher, Student

Clare Stansbury, Student
Janette King

Nancie Stella

Van An I hool Liaison

Sue Learner

Bircl 1 School Liai
Tammy Apkarian

Craig School Liai
Marilyn Brown
Glendliff School Liai
Open

Hillside School Liai
Mary Ann Lasher

R lale School Liai
Greta Jansson

Kristin Bidoshi
Members-at-Large
Eric Amberger

Ellen Daviero

Sam Salem

Parillo Piano Competition

The Schenectady Symphony Orchestra is pleased to announce the
2016 Parillo Piano Competition to be held on Saturday, April 30 at
Schenectady County Community College. Applications can be down-
loaded at our website, www.schenectadysymphony.org, and are due
no later than February 15. The competition is open to all piano
students 12 years of age and older from the greater Capital District
area. The elective piece is the Schumann Piano Concerto in A minor,
1st movement.

The Schenectady Symphony is eager to encourage, nurture and in-
spire the finest young pianists in the Capital District. Winners will
be awarded cash prizes and will perform at a joint recital with the
winners of the Stefan Competition for instrumentalists. Especially
promising young artists will also be considered for additional per-
formance opportunities. Recent past winners, Ryan Reilly and Chris-
topher Reynolds, were invited to perform full concerti with the SSO.
Both went on to pursue musical study at Juilliard.

Masako Yamada

Chair of the Parillo Piano Competition
VP of Musical Operations
Schenectady Symphony Orchestra
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FOOD FOR THE BODY
AND THE SOUL

& www.pricechopper.com [f|

E-mail: sherab108

£8P9-8/8-81G ‘I9L

“The mission of FOM is to support music education to
benefit Niskayuna Central School District students.”



Segel Violins

Est. 1998

Bow Rehairing
& Repairs
Done In Shop
Sheet Music

For Many
Instruments

GlfT Gallery

Uniquely Handmade Jewelry

Estate Planning, Wills, Lavelle

Original Artwork Trusts & Administration

44 Third Street. Troy, NY 12180
518.266.9732

Tax Consulting Attorneys At Law

Progression
begins with protection.

Debra J. M. Best, SPHR,
SHRM-SCP
Deb Best Practices

Outsourced HR &
Recruiting Leadership
For Organizations with 5
to Over 13,000 Employees

518-527-9261
Deb@DebBestPractices.com
www,DebBest.com

Transactions mn http://linkedin.com/in/debrabest

LIMITED LIABILITY PARTNERSHIP

www.violinsdirect.com
www.deborahsegel.com

29 British American Boulevard | Latham, NY 12110

NYS WBE Certification #56566

| 518.869.6227

Your Neighborhood Store

NISKAYUNA
WIN

Peter ]. Scanlan

2211 Nott St. & Balltown Rd.
Niskayuna, NY 12309-4326
Phone: 518-374-4013
Fax: 518-374-1483

The Scanlan Family
since 1969

ES & LIQUORS, INC.

—=| THE BEST
& FrAMING
| COMPANY

Offering
Gluten Free Wraps

The Best Custom Picture-Framing f
Diplomas
Joel A. Best ;

Owner and Framer

518-265-5950 .
besffrohm;)ngrf@gmuil,com Textiles £
www.thebestframingeompany.com
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[ JOSKINSON
ORTHODONTICS

RICHARD J. HOSKINSON

Board Certified Orthodontist

207 Mohawk Ave. Suite 1A Scotia, NY 12302
(518) 372-3424 WWW. HoskinsonOrtho.com

WE ARE PROUD TO SUPPORT

Niskayuna Friends of Music

First
E NewYork

FEDERAL CREDIT UNION

www.firstnewyork.org * 393-1326

MONDAY - SATURDAY 8AM-3PM ¢ SUNDAY 8AM-2PM
WWW.UNIONCAFENY.COM
o Catering Menu Available =

1725 UNION STREET « SCHENECTADY
518-280-1600

CHRIS McCALL

Hours 8-6 Mon - Fri
8-3 Sat
Sunday Closed

1717 Union Street » Schenectady - (518) 377-6300
Fax (518) 377-8795

DROME SOUND
¢, MUSIC STORE

2 1875 State St., Schenectady, NY 12304
= phone: 518.370.3701

Rentals * Repairs - Lessons

www.DromeSound.com  DromeGuitars@nycap.rr.com

518-355-4720

Serafini Builders & R.E. Inc.

Serving all your housing needs

New Homes: Niskayuna & Guilderland
Rentals: Rott., Guild., Sch’dy, & Niskayuna
Senior Housing: Westmere

www.serafinibuilders.com

SHOSNOJS ALINHWWO:)



CoMMUNITY SPONSORS

Celebrating 30 Years

Francis Morris Violins

Violinmaker « Restorer « Dealer
Diploma, Geigenbauschule, Mittenwald, Germany, 1974

@ TR

Sales. repair and restoration of fine violins, violas, cellos and bows
Quality Rentals and String Accessories
(413) 528-0165 / (8B8) 222-1334 www.francismorrisviolins.com
Studio in Great Barrington = Office on Central Avenue, Albany
By appointment only
sersamen: Violin Seclety of America / af Vielin & rers O

! 2002 Award Winmer lor Vielin Tene irom ihe Violin Seciety of America

Deluke

ORTHODONTICS
Changing Lives — One Smile at a Time

DelukeOrthodontics.com |
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The O en Door
Bookstor

A Locally-Owned I Ildc'pt’ndc‘ll! Bookstore Since 1971

128 JAY ST. « SCHENECTADY « (518) 346-2719
www.opendoor-bookstore.com

Ronald A. Scharf, D.V.M.

2764 Troy Schenectady Road
Niskayuna, NY 12309
(518) 785-9731

animalhospitalniskayuna.com
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Keep up The Great
Work

James McGuinness & Associates, Inc.
Consultants
1482 Erie Boulevard
Schenectady, NY 12305
(518) 393-3635

The Capital Region’s Oldest,
Most Award Winning
NY Style Deli!

393-0617

1600 Union Street
Schenectady, NY

("
GERSHON'S

Deli and Catering
www.gershonsdeli.com GG

A Union Street Tradition for More Than 60 Years!

Thrive Online

GoatCloud Communications u.c
goatcloud.com/fom

Cliff Rohde
Chief Executive Goat

518.557.7613 | cliff@goatcloud.com

A local business helping local business.

S518-527-9728

iy,

The Voice Studio of
Jacqui Marsh-Kraus

Learn vocal techniques for all types of singing. Begin-
ners to advanced. Degreed teacher is member of
NYSSMA and NATS.

Studso Jocated at: 1185 Regent St, Niskayuna, NY 12309

PREISMAN REALTY, INC.

Real Estate Sales & Development

David M. Preisman
Vice President
1221 Rosehill Blvd.
Niskayuna, NY 12309 m
Cell; 518-857-2905 Office: 518-393-3666 ’7
E-mail: emailbuilder@aol.com
FAX: 518-393-6684 Web Address: www.preismanrealty.com

MI’.S

)/
Kent B. Molino, DDS
Todd L. Vaccaro, DDS
) 377-3628
Molino and Vaccaro
Dental 1771 Union Street

Niskayuna, NY 12309
General and Cosmetic Dentistry

WWW.MOLINOANDVACCARO.COM
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Joseph...Dreamcoat
MATINEE MAGIC ~ BEHIND THE SCENES TOUR

Niskayuna High School Auditorium . Saturday, February 27th . 11:30a -1:00p

Take part in a Behind The Scenes Tour of our production of JOSEPH...! With a special Backstage Pass you
gain access to a fun pre-performance experience!

The package includes:

An up-close look at our unique set

A chance to be on-stage in full lights

Visit our make-up and dressing rooms

Work with cast members and learn a dance from the show

Followed by Matinee Magic in our lobby:

Refreshments
Balloon making & Face painting
Featuring “Lady Bug” the Clown

Students ages 6-13 are welcome. A Backstage Pass is $5.00 per student. One (1) parent or guardian may
accompany his/her child on the tour free of charge. Backstage Passes should be ordered by mail, will be
held at the Box Office, and can only be picked-up on February 28th. Any remaining Backstage Passes will
be sold at the door, but reservations are strongly encouraged as space is limited.

Please note: Joseph...Dreamcoat tickets are sold separately and are not included in the Backstage Pass.
For ticket information, please visit www.niskyschools.org or call Tracy Koste at 382-2511 ext. 21710 for

more information.

MATINEE MAGIC ~ BEHIND THE SCENES TOUR

Student Name Phone

Parent Email

Backstage Pass(es) @ $5 each =
Please make checks payable to: Niskayuna HS - Joseph Musical
Mail bottom portion with check to:
Janice Lindsay, Niskayuna High School, 1626 Balltown Road, Niskayuna, NY 12309
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JOSEPH and the
Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat

TICKET ORDER FORM

ALL SALES ARE FINAL. ALL SEATING IS RESERVED.
ORDERS WILL BE HELD AT THE BOX OFFICE.

Orders are filled first-come, first-served and are assigned best available seating. If you
would like your tickets mailed to you, please enclose a self-addressed stamped envelope
with your order. You may visit the Box Office Monday through Friday, February 8 through
26, 10:45a - 1:15p and 4:00-5:00 when school is in session. Walk-up sales will also be avail-
able one hour prior to each performance, however reservations are strongly recommended.

Thursday, February 25 at 7:30 PM

Adult @ $15 each $
Student/Senior @ $10 each  $
Friday, February 26 at 7:30 PM
Adult @ $15 each $
Student/Senior @ $10 each  $
Saturday Matinee, February 27 at 2:00 PM
Adult @ $15 each $
Student/Senior @ $10 each  $
Saturday, February 27 at 7:30 PM
Adult @ $15 each $
Student/Senior @ $10 each $
TOTALS $
NAME
E-MAIL
PHONE

Please make checks payable to: Niskayuna HS - Joseph
Mail completed form to: Musical Tickets, Niskayuna High School,
1626 Balltown Road, Niskayuna, New York 12309



